
TODAY'S HIT MUSIC 

ENGINEERING MEMO 

DATE: January 3, 1997 

TO: Mr. Kermit Geary 

FR: Edwin Bukont / Chief Engineer 

RE: Your reception report of November 30, 19 9 6 

This is to confirm your reception of WXTR-AM, 820kHz, Frederick, Maryland on 
11/30/96. WXTR uses a Nautel AmpFet-5 solid state transmitter into a two -tower array. Power 
at the time you monitored was 4,300 watts. 

Thank You 
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